
 

   

 

Student ID sticker for the 2024/25 Spring semester is available from 

03.03.2025  

Please note that student ID stickers for the 2024/2025 Spring semester will be available for 

you to pick up from 03.03.2025. in the Student Services Area – or in the designated 

office.  

When and where? 

You need to come to the Student Services Area – in case of MBA and English postgraduate 

programmes in E 165 - with a valid identity card or passport during regular office hours: 

starting from 03.03.2025 (Monday) 

How? 

• your student status for the 2024/2025 Spring semester is active, 

• you have a valid, undamaged student ID card, or if you have received a notification in 

a neptun message about the arrival of your student ID card. 

You can authorize someone to pick up your student ID for you. The authorized person must 

bring your student ID card and a signed Power of Attorney form. (neptun > Administration > 

General forms) 

How long will my student ID card and student ID sticker be valid for?  

New types of university ID cards are valid for 8 years at the maximum, after the date of 

issuance. This is the last year when they can be validated with a sticker. (You can check the 

date of expiry of your card at the back side of your student ID card.) 

Your student ID card validated with a sticker can be used until 31st March (in 

case of a sticker for a Fall semester) and until 31st October (in case of a sticker 

for a Spring semester.)   

Please note that if you have a lost/stolen ID card, you will need to apply for a new student ID 

card. If your ID is damaged (broken, missing a piece, etc.), you must return it to the Student 

Services Area.  
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